

PRINCE GEORGE'S COUNTY GOVERNMENT

OFFICE OF THE COUNTY EXECUTIVE

June 2, 2023

The Honorable Thomas E. Dernoga Chair Prince George's County Council 1301 McCormick Drive, 2nd Floor Largo, Maryland 20774

Dear Chair Dernoga:

The following nominee, Mr. Alan W. Leslie, has withdrawn his name from consideration to the Agricultural Resources Advisory Committee as the University of Maryland Extension member. He has accepted another position outside of the Extension.

Sincerely,

Angela D. Alsobrooks County Executive

Angela Alsobrooks

cc: Members of the County Council Jennifer A. Jenkins, Council Administrator Donna J. Brown, Clerk of the Council Rhonda L. Weaver, County Attorney